

Mr. Miroslav Bobek, Director Prague Zoo, 17100 Praha 7 Troja Czech Republic

Per e-mail, 24th November, 2014

Dear Miroslav,

In response to your letter, dated 5th August 2014 about the 8 sitatungas donated to Johannesburg zoo and your complaint about unethical behaviour I can inform you about the decision of WAZA Council, taken at the occasion of the 69th WAZA Annual Conference.

Based on the WAZA Code of Ethics and Animal Welfare and the fact that Johannesburg Zoo has lost its accreditation status and membership in the recognized regional association (PAAZA) – WAZA bylaws, Article III, Section 10 – WAZA Council decided not to lift suspension, but to expel Johannesburg Zoo from WAZA.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Gerald Dick

WAZA Executive Director